
sanmarcostx.gov

PC-17-58 (Cottonwood Creek Phase 2 Section 2)

Consider a request by Ramsey Engineering, LLC, 

on behalf of Cottonwood Creek JDR, LTD, for 

renewal of a Final Plat for approximately 3.553 

acres, more or less, out of the Farnham Frye 

Survey located near the intersection of State 

Highway 123 and Rattler Road. (T. Carpenter)



• +/- 3.553 Acres

• Two commercial lots

• Cottonwood Creek Master 
Plan

• Originally approved 
December 12, 2017.

• Plat expired December 12, 
2019.





Staff has reviewed the request and determined the request complies with

the San Marcos Development Code and recommends approval of

PC-17-58 as submitted.

Recommendation:


